
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
September 23, 2025 

 
Whiskey Creek - Water Service Interruption 

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be removing fire hydrants in your area.  
 

Date: October 1 - 31, 2025 

Time: 8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m., Mondays to Fridays  

During this time, you may experience temporary interruption of water, pressure fluctuations and 
possible water discolouration. Please run the cold water tap for 5 to 10 minutes to clear up any 
discolouration due to sediment and/or air in your water pipes. The water remains safe to 
consume while the work is being done. 
 
The RDN is not responsible for any damage resulting from interrupted service, discoloured water 
or air sputtering. 
 

To sign up to receive service alerts directly, please visit rdn.bc.ca/service-alerts.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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